
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 30, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 30 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. IT’S THE LAST DAY TO WRITE YOUR 

LETTER MONTH LETTER. MIDNIGHT TONIGHT IS THE DEADLINE. 

FROM RIGHT HERE IN SURING, WE HEARD FROM SHERI WHO WROTE: 

DEAR WRVM. I WOULD LIKE TO WISH THE ENTIRE STAFF A HAPPY 51 BLESSED YEARS. YOUR 

STATION HAS BEEN SUCHA BLESSING OF 4 YEARS FOR ME. MY LIFE HAS BEEN MORE AT 

PEACE THAN EVER. GOD IS SO GOOD. I LOVE LISTENING TO THE MANY SPEAKERS GOD HAS 

TOUCHED THEIR LIFE SO THEY CAN MINISTER AND THE MUSIC IS SUCH A BLESSING TO MY 

HEART. I PRAY GOD KEEPS THIS STAITON ON A LONG TIME SO IT CAN REACH AS MANY AS IT 

HAS ALREADY. THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR STAFF DOES. GOD HAS GIFTED YOU ALL. 

[SHAIRON – GREEN BAY]  DEAR FRIENDS. HOW GRATEFUL I AM TO WRITE AGAIN AND 

THANK ALL OF YOU FOR YOUR FAITHFULNESS TO GOD’S WORD. I HAVE GIVEN YOUR 

PROGRAM (GUIDES) TO OTHERS AND NOW CAN MAIL IT BEYOND WISCONSIN AND THE 

U.P. BECAUSE OF THE INTERNET. GOD BLESS ALL WHO SERVE OUR LORD. 

HOW WE APPRECIATE THOSE WHO TELL OTHERS ABOUT WRVM. OUR PROGRAM GUIDES 

ARE AVAILABLE FOR YOU TO GIVE TO OTHERS. JUST LET US KNOW HOW MANY YOU CAN 

USE. AND YES, THEY CAN BE SENT TO FAMILY AND FRIENDS WHEREEVER THEY LIVE 

NOW THAT WRVM CAN BE HEARD LIVE OVER THE INTERNET. 

DON’T FORGET. MIDNIGHT TONIGHT IS THE DEADLINE TO WRITE YOUR LETTER MONTH 

LETTER. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

EMAIL: WRVM@WRVM.ORG. OR SEND A LETTER AND GIFT ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 
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